June 5, 2007
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy
Docket No. PG-041624
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed for filing is and original and 17 copies of the Substitute Second Settlement Agreement in the above docket, and Certificate of Service.  

This document is the same as the Second Settlement Agreement filed May 4, 2007, except: 1) the number “24” replaces “23” in Paragraph 21, second sentence on page 6; and 2) paragraph 34 on page 10 has the fourth sentence deleted (“The parties have agreed to request from the Commission a suspension of the existing remaining procedural schedule in these dockets”).

These changes were discussed at today’s hearing, and all parties agreed to them.  All parties also agreed the Substitute Second Settlement Agreement could be filed with the same dated signature pages as the May 4 version.

Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER
Senior Counsel
DTT:tmw
Enclosures

cc:
Parties

ALJ Rendahl
